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In reference to Case No. 2018-00095 

March 23, 2018 

To Whom This May Concern : 

RECEIVED 
MAR 2 6 .2018 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

I am opposed to the proposed construction of the 300' tower near Harold Le Force Road. I was 

approached to have this tower placed on my land . I refused . I believe it to be a health hazard . If there 

is the sl ightest chance of this being a health hazard then I do not want it anywhere near where I live . 

Sincerely, 

Linda Reynolds 




